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Twinsburg Township Road Closure 

Hadden Road closed at Stanford in Township 

 

 

Twinsburg Township, Summit County, Ohio – February 25, 2019 – Effective immediately, Hadden 

Road at Stanford Street in Twinsburg Township will be closed. Due to the strong winds that came 

through the area on Sunday, February 24, 2019, a large pine tree has been pushed against the electrical 

wires. Ohio Edison has been advised and will dispatch a service crew as soon as possible. Yesterday’s 

high winds have caused several power outages and downed trees throughout northeast Ohio.  

 

About Twinsburg Township 

 

Twinsburg Township was founded in 1817, had a population of 2,828 in 2010.  Celebrating its 

bicentennial in 2017 with great pride, Twinsburg Township is home to an unparalleled combination of 

rich history, abundant natural resources, outstanding parks, well-planned neighborhoods, thriving 

businesses, and top-notch institutions.  Whether you’re looking for a great place to live or do business, 

or just a spot to spend a quiet afternoon, you’ll find it all right here in Twinsburg Township.  So stop 

by and see us sometime, and if you can’t make it in person, please check out www.twinsburgtwp.com 

to get a glimpse of all that Twinsburg Township has to offer.  For more information, contact Robert S. 

Kagler, Township Manager, via telephone at (330) 425-4497 or via e-mail at 

rkagler@twinsburgtwp.com. 
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